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The meeting was called to order by president Joan Collick at 9:38 A.M.  
 
The meeting was then interrupted by the singing of Happy Birthday, whistle blowing and 
the presentation of a birthday cake to Joan!!!!  
 
The meeting returned to order with president’s remarks: The Garden Walk has been 
organized into a team. Mirja Hoeft will be in charge of tickets, Kathleen Normand- the 
hostesses, Caryl Irrer- publicity and Denise Matteini-the artists. Sign up and join the 
team!!!  
 
Denise Matteini reported that the membership luncheon will be a tea and she needs 
HELP!!  
 
Updated membership information is on our web site which is a secured site. However, f 
you do not want your information listed, let Nancy Valuet know.  
 
The treasurer, Linda Reinhardt, reported that we have $11,523 in the treasury.  
Pat Sitz said that Greens sales are good, but help is needed on Saturday.  
 
The deadline for signing up for the Christmas luncheon is November 27. The cost is 
$16.  
 
Our newsletter is printed on ADOBE. If you are having problems receiving it on your 
computer, talk with Jacki at the library.  
 
The word of the day was in honor of Veterans’Day It was the highlights of Dr. Edie 
Egers, a prisoner of war rescued by an American soldier.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Pam Karbowsky  
Recording secretary  

 

 


